[bookmark: _Hlk151450596]PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

The Grand County Commission will open a public hearing on Tuesday, July 1, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. or later, at the Grand County Commission Chambers located at 125 E. Center Street in Moab, to hear public input and to consider amending the 2025 budget. A draft copy of the budget is available at the Grand County Clerk's office, 125 E. Center Street, Moab.



